
Sunday 4th July – Trinity 5 

Today’s Readings: 

Morning: 2 Corinthians 12.2-10 (or Ezekiel 2.1-5) ; Mark 6.1-13 

Evening: Jeremiah 20.1-11a ; Romans 14.1-17 

Prayer for this week 

Almighty and everlasting God, 
by whose Spirit the whole body of the Church 
   is governed and sanctified: 
hear our prayer which we offer for all your faithful people, 
that in their vocation and ministry 
they may serve you in holiness and truth 
to the glory of your name; 
through our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ, 
who is alive and reigns with you, 
in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 
one God, now and for ever. Amen. 

10.30 am Holy Communion at St John the Baptist, Puttenham 

10.30 am Morning Service at St Laurence, Seale 

6.00 pm Virtual Evening Prayer by Zoom 

For all zoom services please use this link: Church Services 

Or by phone - dial one of the following: 

0203 901 7895 ; 0208 080 6591 or Find your local number 

Meeting ID: 987 5792 9381 – Passcode 981857 

Download Order of Service here: Virtual Evening Prayer 

https://zoom.us/j/98757929381
https://zoom.us/zoomconference?m=OTg3NTc5MjkzODE.vWZnbg7_P0KIBO8sXOXmmhF1rTqO9FeM&_x_zm_rtaid=fNZyjPpVQsCrkGq_8tSvNg.1612601840543.fe77d6b050ded5998a88051cf1a067ab&_x_zm_rhtaid=954
https://www.spw-surrey.com/spw/wiki/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Evening-Prayer-1.pdf


FROM THE RECTORY DESK  

Dear Friends, 

Our Mission and Ministry plan identified the 

need to support the pastoral mission of the 

overseas church in ways that would help those who are struggling to cope 

with everyday life. I am pleased to say that the Barnabas Fund, a charity 

that is dedicated to supporting persecuted Christians around the world 

have launched a project called . . This provides churches with 

the opportunity to donate dried selected foods to our hungry Christian 

brothers and sisters in places of pressure and persecution. To that end I 

invite you to think and pray about contributing towards filling a box in 

each of our churches that we can send monthly to Barnabas Fund who will 

distribute around the world. The food items they request are: 

• Wheat flour 

• Rice 

• Lentils (dried) 

• Chick Peas (dried) 

• Soap (bars) 

• Salt 

Please only collect dried food (not tins) and ensure the items do not 

contain liquid, oil, or animal products. This is a great project and being part 

of a global food bank is a wonderful way in which we can connect with 

other Christians and share our love and generosity with them in practical 

ways that will help them to cope with challenging and difficult times. 

Blessings, 

Rector 

https://www.food.gives/


GRAND BOOK SALE at the Sands Church, Saturday 

10th July, 10.00 am – 1.00 pm. All books welcome old 

and new. Distancing and masks apply. 

 

 

CHURCH OPENING TIMINGS FOR PRIVATE PRAYER  

Seale and Puttenham churches every Wednesday 12.00 – 3.00 pm  

Sands and Wanborough churches open every Tuesday 2.00 – 4.00 pm and 

every Saturday 10.00 am – noon. 

 

4th July - Fifth Sunday after Trinity 

10.30 am  Morning Service - St. Laurence, Seale 

10.30 am  Holy Communion (CW) - St. John the Baptist, Puttenham 

11.30 am  Holy Baptism - St. John the Baptist, Puttenham 

6.00 pm  Evening Prayer - Zoom Hosted  

11th July - Sixth Sunday after Trinity 

10.30 am  Holy Communion (CW) - St. Laurence, Seale 

10.30 am  Morning Service - St. John the Baptist, Puttenham 

6.00 pm  Evening Prayer - Zoom Hosted  

 

The latest government announcements have made changes to wedding 

attendances but again subject to distancing space available at the venue. 

All other rules and regs continue. Please note we are required by law to 

keep to our safe attendance numbers in both Seale and Puttenham 

churches that is 30 in each. 



REMEMBER HELP US TO HELP YOU WHEN ATTENDING 

CHURCH IN PERSON BY OBSERVING THE FOLLOWING: 

• Sanitise on arrival and departure 

• Always wear a mask 

• Give your contact details when asked 

• Sit in the areas marked with red and white tape as 

directed by the Churchwardens and stay there until the service ends 

• Do not gather in groups before, during or after worship 

• Do not gather outside the churches for social conversation 

• Do not sing or hum with the music even if tempted to do so you will 

spread the virus if you are contagious and will not be aware of that if 

you are asymptomatic.  

• When you make your responses do not shout or speak loudly 

• Drop your offering in the church plate on departure• Keep to the 

maximum attendance of thirty. 

 

 

Covid 19 has reduced our church services but not 

our parish expenses so we would encourage you 

to keep your giving at a regular level so that we do 

not fall into debts. Anything extra you wish to give 

over and above your existing generosity would be 

gratefully received and considerably help our 

church finances. There are three ways in which 

you can do this:  

1. Send the money electronically to the Seale, Puttenham and 

Wanborough bank account, which is at Lloyds Bank, Farnham, sort code 

30-93-20, account number 02210758, account name SPWPCC (it would be 

immensely helpful if you could add your name as a reference).  

2. Send the money by post to Michael Thorpe, Treasurer, Delamere House, 

Greenacres, Runfold, GU10 1QH  



3. Set up a monthly standing order to the above bank account. Michael 

will supply you with a Gift Aid form for any payments which you are kind 

enough to make.  

 

PARISH GIVING SCHEME If you would like to change your regular Parish 

Giving Scheme (PGS) giving please write to: Parish Giving Scheme, 76 

Kingsholm Road, Gloucester GL1 3BD or email to info@parishgiving.org.uk 

Or phone 0333 002 1260. It helps if the PGS reference number, which can 

be found below your address on PGS correspondence, is quoted. If you 

would like to start your regular Parish Giving Scheme (PGS), or have any 

questions about it, please contact Mike Cloughley, our PGS coordinator: 

Telephone number: 01252 782304 Email: cloughley@btinternet.com 

 

 

Please contact any member of the ministry team if you are anxious, lonely 

or would like a spiritual or social chat.  

THE RECTOR: 01252 783057 or Rector@spw.org.uk  

REVD.PHILIP ROCHE: 01483 423028  

CHRISTOPHER TUCKWELL LLM: 01252 718676  

HELEN ROCHE LLM: 01483 423028  

MARCUS BATEMAN LLM: 01483 812057 

mailto:cloughley@btinternet.com
mailto:Rector@spw.org.uk


 

SAFEGUARDING AND DBS OFFICER 

Anne Concanen 01483 811017 

 


